
 

FASS System Release 16.2.0.0 

 

Attention FASS-PH users, 

 

The FASS-PH system will not be available from Friday May 14 at 

8 pm to Sunday May 16 at 11:59 pm for a system upgrade. This 

release will include:  

• Changing the link titled “Testation Report” to “Attestation 

Report”  

 

We thank you for your patience as we work to ensure the FASS-

PH system works as expected. 

 


